
 

 

 

 

 

  18th March 2024 

Year 4 Stories from Other Cultures – English – Wolverhampton Grand Theatre Performance- The Boy at 

the Back of the Class  

  

Dear Parents,  

This half term, our English focus has been Stories from Other Cultures and our focus text has been The 

Boy at the Back of the Class. Year 4 have really enjoyed discussing and learning about this text in detail 

and it has provided a range of fantastic writing opportunities. To enhance this unit of work, I am excited 

to offer Year 4 pupils the opportunity to watch the performance of this novel at Wolverhampton Grand 

Theatre on Wednesday 17th April.  

We shall be travelling to the theatre via train. The performance will commence at 2pm and lasts 
approximately 2 hours and 30 minutes. We will leave school at approximately 12:50pm and return at 
approximately 5:30pm. Please ensure your child comes to school in their school uniform and wears 
suitable footwear.  
 
Pupils will have their lunch before they leave school. Please ensure they bring a water bottle with them to 
school on this day.   
 
The cost of the Trip is £16.50. This includes the ticket price and the return train fare. Payment for the visit 

is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child 

to attend the trip.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for the pupils. We look forward to an enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Ayling  

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


